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UN Global Compact

Dear UN Global Compact Team,

I am writing to you on behalf of FabricAID, a dedicated member of the UN Global Compact, to
request a modification in the reporting cycle of our Communication on Engagement (COE).
FabricAID is committed to upholding the principles of the UN Global Compact and strives to
continuously enhance our sustainability efforts.

Our organization aligns its reporting activities with the end of the year, allowing for a
comprehensive review of our sustainability initiatives and impacts. However, the current
reporting cycle of the COE does not fully synchronize with FabricAID's reporting schedule,
leading to potential discrepancies and inefficiencies in our reporting process.

To address this issue and ensure the accuracy and timeliness of our reporting, we kindly request
your approval to adjust the reporting cycle of our COE from 11 December 2023 to 11 November
2024, to better align with FabricAID's end of the year reporting activities. This adjustment will
enable us to provide more accurate and comprehensive information on our sustainability efforts
within the UN Global Compact framework.

We remain fully committed to transparency and accountability in our sustainability efforts, and
this modification will further enhance our ability to fulfill our obligations as a member of the UN
Global Compact.

We look forward to your favorable response and to continuing our partnership with the UN
Global Compact in advancing sustainability and responsible business practices worldwide.

Sincerely,

Ayla Ghaziri,

Project Management Manager

FabricAID


